
GREENS LIAISON REPORT – December 2022 
 
 
Dear Members 
 

Not much to report, as weather has greatly reduced the ability of 
greenkeeping staff to work on the course. 
 

• Winter tees have been mostly tidied up  
• All benches have been  cut round and weeded and the ball 

washers.  
• Paths in heavy areas of use have been given some cover 

with washed stone or sand. 
• Some new plants have been put in the raised beds on way to 

the course. 
 
I am now stepping down from this role after tonight's meeting. 
 
I would like to thank the committee for all their support over 
the years, especially Mr B Harrison with his help both on and off 
the course and of course, the members for all their input during 
the time I’ve been in post. 
 
I shall be carrying on my little jobs around the clubhouse etc . 
 
Finally all the best to the member who takes over this position 
and know that you will get as much satisfaction out of the job 
as I did. 
 
Good luck and best wishes to the new Captain Ian Fane and the 
rest of Captains and committee members for a great 2023. 

 
Yours 
I MacDonald 
Greens Liaison 


